
 

2 December 2019  
 
The Parent/Carer of: Students in Year 10  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 10 PARENTS’ EVENING – THURSDAY 5 DECEMBER 2019 – 3.15-6.15PM 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 5 December 
2019.  The purpose of the evening is for you to meet your child’s form tutor, discuss 
progress and share with us any concerns that you may have. We believe it is 
important that you meet you child‘s form tutor early in Year 10 so that any issues can 
be dealt with and so that you are aware of your child’s progress at this early stage in 
Year 10. 
 
Your child’s tutor will make a ten minute appointment to discuss the year ahead at a 
mutually convenient time. 
 
By meeting together in this way we will be emphasising that the best chance your 
child has of achieving his/her potential is by all of us working together.  This will 
become increasingly important over your child’s career at GPS when we will be 
working extremely hard to ensure that your child has the best possible chance of 
success. 
 
If you have any questions about individual subjects please direct these to your 
child’s tutor in the first instance – and we will feedback with any specific 
information. 
 
We would appreciate it if you could bring your child with you to the appointment.  If 
you have any issues with access or transport please contact the school.  We look 
forward to seeing you on Thursday 5 December. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lesley Welsh 
Principal 
 

 


